

NEUHOFF CATHOLIC STUDENT COMMUNITY CENTER

Cover Story: Finals week has officially ended at SMU! Thanks to everyone who helped make the Catholic Center a warm and welcome place to study, especially the student volunteers who cooked midnight breakfasts for their peers every night before an exam day. Pictured here is last Monday's crepe night, prepared by seniors Camille McCarty and Marisa Rosa. Merry Christmas to all of our students, see you in January!

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS & LECTORS

Extraordinary Ministers

Carolina Waggoner

Mike Markey

Doug Waggoner

Vicki Roy

George Bowles

Full schedule available at smucatholic.org

GIFTS OF STOCK

Did you know that SMU Catholic can accept gifts of stock? Instructions can be found at www.smucatholic.org or by contacting Beverly Mendoza at 214-987-0044.

Did you know that SMU Catholic gifts are also tax deductible? Yes, they are!

BEQUEST SMU CATHOLIC



Ensure SMU Catholic maintains a strong presence on SMU's campus for years to come, and make a bequest in your will to the ministry. For info about planned giving, please contact Beverly Mendoza.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Please pray for our brothers and sisters in Christ.

Nancy Swanson Toussaint Family

Fletcher Ward Collora Family

Courtney Schoessow Rosa Family

Dick Hoesterey Geisler Family

Pat Matula

CHRISTMAS MASS SCHEDULE

Join us for Christmas Mass at Perkins Chapel!

Dec 24—Christmas Eve Vigil Mass: 5 PM (caroling at 4:30 PM)

Dec 25—Christmas Day Mass: 9 AM

Jan 01—Solemnity of Blessed Virgin Mary: 9 AM

CHRISTMAS POINSETTIAS

Help make our Christmas Masses beautiful. Our SMU Catholic tradition is for the community to bring a poinsettia to decorate the Chapel for Christmas Eve and Christmas Mass, and take it home after!

BROTHER BILL'S TOY DRIVE

Happy Birthday, Jesus! SMU Catholic Kids Lit is hosting our 3rd annual stuffed animal toy drive benefitting Brother Bill's Helping Hand. Please help us succeed in our goal to collect 100 stuffed animals. We're asking our community members to bring a stuffed animal (12-18 inches) and place on the altar before Mass. For those who prefer to donate money for purchase of stuffed animals, a Christmas Giving Box will be placed on the table at entrance of church. For questions, reach Tami Sturcken at 214-498-3234.

CATHOLIC CENTER WINTER HOURS

Monday, Dec 19—Tuesday, Dec 20

9 AM—5 PM

Wednesday, Dec 21-Monday, Jan 1

CLOSED

Tuesday, Jan 2-Friday, Jan 6

9 AM-5 PM

@smucatholic





